DLA PIPER RESTRUCTURES ITS RELATIONSHIP WITH
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DLA Piper has restructured its relationship with DLA InterJuris in Venezuela. The two law firms
had been in an alliance since 2011.

In a statement the global law firm stated that DLA Interjuris will no longer function as a DLA Piper
relationship firm and will now operate as Interjuris.

The statement added that DLA Piper will continue to engage the services of the InterJuris team in
Caracas led by Juan Jose Delgado Alvarez, Maria Cecilia Rachadell and Gabriela Rachadell de
Delgado who will remain foreign legal consultants for the multinational law firm.
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